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Spring Term 2024

Welcome back to school!

	 5 JANUARY 2024

PE days:

• Monday


• Wednesday


• Please wear PE kit 
on Monday & 
Wednesday.





Forest School

      Y2: 8.2.23

TIMES TABLES

2,3,5 & 10


Including division facts.

COUNTING

Forwards and 

backwards from 0 to 
100 (and above)

NUMBER BONDS/
COMPLIMENTS


Number bonds to 10, 
20 and 100

Welcome back!

Happy new year!  We hope 
you have had a wonderful 
festive break. 


SPELLING:

Every morning, we will begin the day with spelling work.  This will build on the 
children’s knowledge of phonics and begin to explore spelling rules.


ENGLISH:

Our first focus in English will be a contemporary picture book ‘The Dragon 
Machine’.  The children will focus of

Following that they will be reading ‘The Egg Box Dragon’


MATHS:

Building on the work we started in the Autumn Term, we will continue to look at 
the four operations (addition, subtraction, multiplication and division).  We will 
explore division in more detail and continue to look at the relationship between 
multiplication, division and fractions.  We will look at telling the time - o’clock, half 
past, quarter past and quarter to.  We will also look at measurements of length, 
weight, capacity and temperature.


SCIENCE:

In science we will be looking at the properties and uses of materials, 
observing and describing seasonal changes, identifying and naming animals 
including fish, mammals, amphibians reptiles and birds and identifying and 
naming a variety of common wild and garden plants, including deciduous 
and evergreen trees.


COINS AND NOTES

Buying items and 

working out change - 
up to £10.
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R.E. 

Mrs Barlow will continue with KS1 RE.  She will do this on Thursday afternoon.  The first 
focus will be Families and Celebration.  This will be followed by Prayer and then Lent.


GEOGRAPHY:

Our first focus will be the Arctic and Antarctic regions.  We will compare and contrast with other 
areas of the world, discover who lives in these regions and explore why these areas are particular 
interest to scientists.  Next, we will take a close look at our local area.  We will take a closer look at 
the location of Beccles and consider why people live and visit here.


ART

We will look at primary and secondary colours, colour mixing and the work of the ceramic painter, 
Clarice Cliff.


D&T  

Making and designing puppets.


MUSIC & COMPUTING

Mrs Woodgate will continue with music, computing. This term she will be covering internet safety 
and rhythm and timbre patterns. 

Please remember to book all lunches and after school clubs online.  If attending a club, 
children  may wear PE kit to school.

Please send your child to school with a water bottle every day.  Water only ,please.

Over the next few weeks and months, please send your child to school with a coat, hat, 
gloves etc that are suitable for wet and cold weather.


Wherever possible, we will try to ensure the children get outside during the school day for 
some fresh air. 
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